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August 31, 2022

Steve Lefko Letter Communicated via email to: s_lefko@hotmail.com
Response Made Available for Pick up at District Office

Dear Mr. Lefko:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in
my office on August 24, 2022.

Request: “RECORDS REQUESTED: This is a Freedom of Information Act request made by Steve
Lefko, River Forest resident, to River Forest District 90 on August 24", 2022. The request is focused on
grant documents produced by River Forest District 90 and provided to ISBE regarding planed use of
Proportionate Share funds.

1. Please provide all documents, electronic messages, meeting notes, notes otherwise, recorded
conversations or recorded meetings, including all communications between anyone representing
River Forest District 90 during years 2020, 2021 and 2022 pertaining to planned use or budgeting
of IDEA Public and Non-Public Proportionate Share funds.

Response: Please see attached.
2. Additionally, please provide the grant documents produced by River Forest District 90 and

transmitted to the lllinois State Board of Education for the purpose of describing both Public and
Private use of Proportionate Share funds for 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023.”

Response: Please see attached.

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records
under the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to
my understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.

Superintendent
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From:

Steve Lefko s_lefko@hotmail.com

Subject: FOIA - history of IDEA Proportionate Share fund usage, Public and Private, by District 90
Date: August 24, 2022 at 1:38 PM

To:

Ed Condon condone@district90.org

August 24, 2022
Via email to:
Ed Condon, Superintendent

condone@district90.org

Dear Superintendent Condon,

This is a Freedom of Information Act request made by Steve Lefko, River Forest resident, to River

Forest District 90 on August 24t 2022. The request is focused on grant documents produced by
River Forest District 90 and provided to ISBE regarding planed use of Proportionate Share funds.

1. Please provide all documents, electronic messages, meeting notes, notes otherwise,
recorded conversations or recorded meetings, including all communications between
anyone representing River Forest District 90 during years 2020, 2021 and 2022 pertaining
to planned use or budgeting of IDEA Public and Non-Public Proportionate Share funds.

2. Additionally, please provide the grant documents produced by River Forest District 90 and
transmitted to the lllinois State Board of Education for the purpose of describing both
Public and Private use of Proportionate Share funds for 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023.

Records can be provided digitally or in hard copy.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

Steve Lefko



